TIGNES

EXTRA SHUTTLE BUSES - NEW YEAR 2025

FOR THE NIGHT OF 31 DECEMBER 2024 TO 1 JANUARY 2025, THE SHUTTLES RUNNING BETWEEN THE
VARIOUS VILLAGES WILL BE REINFORCED.

All the timetables below are given for information only.
They may change according to traffic conditions.

To avoid disrupting the shuttle service and ensure that you have a pleasant evening,
we recommend that you :

- Anticipate your arrival at the Tignes le Lac snow front

- For the return journey, don’t be in a hurry: the shuttles run continuously throughout the night.

TIGNES LE LAC —> TIGNES VAL CLARET
—> GARE ROUTIERE —> ROND-POINT DU VAL CLARET
21:00 - 23:35
Continuous service: departures approximately every 5/10 minutes
23:45 - 00:30
SERVICE INTERRUPTED DURING FIREWORKS DISPLAY
00:30 - 02:55

Continuous service: departures approximately every 5/10 minutes

From 03:00 : Resumption of normal timetables with a single shuttle bus

TIGNES VAL CLARET TIGNES LE LAC

— ROND-POINT DU VAL CLARET —> GARE ROUTIERE
21:00 - 23:40

Continuous service: departures approximately every 5/10 minutes
Last arrival at the lake at 23:45

23:45 - 00:30
SERVICE INTERRUPTED DURING FIREWORKS DISPLAY
00:30 - 02:55

Continuous service: departures approximately every 5/10 minutes

From 03:00 : Resumption of normal timetables with a single shuttle bus




